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Fiscal Detail and Notes

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

Current biennium cost increase - Maine Community College System

The Maine Community College System estimates the cost associated with transitioning from the Maine Community 
College System to the Maine Technical College System to be approximately $5,000,000.  The cost includes stripping 
and replacing logos on floors; replacing all signage associated with the athletic facilities and all other venues on all 
seven campuses; website redesign and other marketing and rebranding tools used for recruitment, public awareness 
and operations.
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